July 3, 1958

Dr. Robert V. Moss, Jr. c/o Blowing Rock Assembly Grounds, Inc. Blowing Rock, North Carolina

Dear Dr. Moss:

Have just received a letter from Dr. Edward W. Brueseke with a check asking me to send you a copy of <u>The Urantia Book</u>. Ed says that you will be at Zion on the 5th of October and would no doubt be able to meet with the ministers of our section many of whom have been studying the Urantia Book for some time. This meeting is planned for Monday, October 6th.

Around a half-dozen of us have made a thorough study of the book and have checked origin sources, etc. Every thing seems to hold up under critical examination. Unless you are able to read, as a minimum, from page 1496 to the end of the book, pp. 1086-1142, and pp. 21-72 we would hardly have any common ground for discussion. I hope that you will be able to read the entire book by the time we see you. If only for the sake of criticism, I hope you will take this seriously. For practically all of us who have read the book (around twelve ministers in the United Church of Christ now) firmly believe this book will have a profound effect on the Church in the next hundred years. Under separate cover am sending some materials which may be helpful to lyou.

We shall look forward to meeting with you in October.

Sincerely yours,

Meredith J. Sprunger